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UPCOMING EVENTS 2.

Remembrance Day
Rochester School students and staff will be

participating in two Remembrance Day events. On
Thursday, Nov. 2, 2023, the school will have a

Remembrance Day Ceremony starting at 1:30 pm in
the gym. On Friday, Nov. 3, 2023, the school will

walk to Peaceful Pines Cemetery around 10:25 am
to participate in No Stone Left Alone.

Parents/Guardians, and community members are
welcome to join us for either event.

Nov. 2 - Remembrance Day Ceremony with the
Athabasca Legion. The public is welcome to attend!
Nov. 3 - No Stone Left Alone walk to the cemetery
Nov. 3 - Royal Cafe Open 1:00 - 2:30 pm
Nov. 6 - 10 - November break (No School) 
Nov. 16 - Jersey Day
Nov. 17 - Royal Cafe Open 1:00 - 2:30 pm
Nov. 17 - Mom’s Pantry Due
Nov. 24 - Last day of Trimester 1, Rochester
STEAM Academy
Nov. 24 - Royal Cafe Open 1:00 - 2:30 pm

IT’S COLD OUTSIDE! 
REMEMBER YOUR WINTER

CLOTHING!



HIGHLIGHTS3.

The first trimester of Rochester
STEAM Academy on Fridays has been
a blast! Students have been building
amazing things with Lego, creating
works of art, constructing gumball

machines, decorating cakes and being
active at the gymnastics centre. What

a great way to end each week.

ROCHESTER STEAM
ACADEMY4.

Rochester School is #anexceptionalplacetobe
p: 780-698-3970 e: rochester@aspenview.org

Dress Like a Teacher Day
Students dressed up like staff, and staff
dressed up like students on October 19th. A

fun way to show some school spirit! The next
day up is Jersey Day on November 16th.

Rochester School Merch!
A bulk order of Rochester School

Merchandise will be made on November 3,
2023. We have samples of clothing to try on

and a binder of choices. Clothing will be in
before Christmas. (Hint, hint.) 

We had a photoshoot and made a brochure
to show how the clothing fit!


